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Addendum III 
 

Date: June 5, 2024 

 

From: Gary Korneck, Procurement Manager, Metro Bus 

 

Subject: CNG Upgrade Project:  Davis-Bacon / Prevailing Wate Rates  

 

 

Davis-Bacon prevailing wage rates must be applied when preparing your 

General Contracting proposals for Metro Bus’s CNG Upgrade project.  

 

Current federal prevailing wage rates must be determined by using the following 

website:  https://sam.gov/content/wage-determinations for Region 5 

in Benton County, MN.  

 

 

CC: Mike Reid, Maintenance Manager 

       Dave Green, Chief Operations Officer 

       Paula Mastey, Director of Finance  

https://sam.gov/content/wage-determinations

